
Calendar of Events 

APRIL                                                                                                          

15  PTG Meeting, 7pm                                     

16  Science Fair permission slips due 

19  Designer Bag Raffle ticket sale ends   

19-23 Earth Day Spirit Week    

27 Dining Out– Jersey Mike’s, 4-8pm 

29 Designer Bag Raffle, 6pm 

30  Allenwood Spirit Day 

 

MAY 

3-7 Teacher Appreciation Week                    

18 Virtual Science Fair                       

27 Allenwood Spirit Day 

Upcoming Events               

 Join us for a Designer Bag Raffle on Thursday, April 29th at 

6pm live on Zoom.  Tickets are $20.00 each and are on sale 

now at www.awptg.org.  Designers include Tory Burch,   

Rebecca Minkoff, Dooney and Bourke, and more.  See 

attached flyer for details.  Check out our Facebook page for 

daily sneak previews of our  designer bags and sponsors.  

Only a limited number of tickets are available so get yours 

today. Contact: lgalok@awptg.org. 

 We are kicking off the return of our Dining Out Program on   

Tuesday, April 27th.  Support the PTG by dining out at      

Jersey Mike’s from 4-8pm.  Be sure to bring the attached 

flyer so the PTG will receive a portion of the sales! Contact: 

cbyrnes@awptg.org. 

 The 2021 Science Fair will be held virtually on May 18th.  

The Science Fair will feature 3rd, 4th, and 5th grade          

projects.  We are very excited about the Fair because it ties 

in so nicely with the curriculum students enjoy in the    

classroom.  Please review the attached packet for more      

details.  Entry forms are due Friday, April 16th. Email 

lgalok@awptg.org with any questions. 

April 2021 

                                              

Volunteer Spotlight   

Special thanks to committee 

heads Nicole Inkrote 

(Dragon’s Den),  Megan 

McCay and Georgiana Syby (Spring Craft), 

and Mary  Connors (Boon Supply) 

   Contact Jess Sarnak at Jessica.sarnak@gmail.com 

Volunteers needed during 

Teacher Appreciation Week! 

May 3rd – May 7th 

Kids Heart Challenge Update 

Thank you Mrs. Salt, Mr. Maritt, and Ms. Wall for organizing an            

extremely successful event and all of our families that participated.        

Allenwood exceeded its fundraising goal, raising just over 

$29,000.00, the second highest total since participating in the         

program.  In addition, we had 184 students take the online health 

challenge and congratulations to the winners of the health challenge 

grade level competition. GO TEAM ALLENWOOD! 
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Colors 


